FOUNDATION

January 2, 2019

Association of Government Accountants
PO Box 911
Olympia, WA 98507

Dear Association of Government Accountants,
Your recent gift of $150.00 to Central is heiping provide life-changing opportunities for students.

Your gift helps us maintain the momentum, standards of excellence and vitality that keep CWU a
place for our students to grow and learn. Each gift is very special to us and we are grateful and
honored by your generous support.

As you may already know, we had record-breaking enroliment this past fall. The growth of the
university continues to present us with exciting challenges. As a public institution, Central must
partner with individuals, corporations and organizations to make available programs that reach
beyond the scope afforded through state funding. We are always pleased to join forces with donors
who share in our vision of preparing students for enlightened, responsible, and productive lives. Your
support is a vital step in helping us realize this goal.

Please keep this tetter for your records, as it serves as your official receipt and confirms that you
received no goods or services in return for your gift. Central Washington University Foundation’s tax
id number is 23-7017467.

Thank you again for your support of Central Washington University.

With appreciation,

Ao

Scott Wade
Vice President for University Advancement
Executive Director of the CWU Foundation

Date: 12/21/2018
Totat Amount: $150.00
Students First Fund: $150.00
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